
 
 
TO:   Parks and Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Jerry Bohnsack, City Administrator 
 
RE: Rules of Conduct and Procedure 
 
DATE:  January 3, 2025 

 
 
Committee Member Arne thinks it might be appropriate for the members of the 
committee to revisit the Rules of Conduct and Procedure that was approved by the 
Council in August of 2023. 
 
If the Parks and Recreation Committee wishes to revisit the Rules, a brief discussion of 
the rules and a written acknowledgment would be appropriate.  
 
 
  


